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Governor Rell: State Tech High School System
Receives National Honor From the EPA
Governor M. Jodi Rell said today that Connecticut had two school districts, out of only eight nationwide, recognized by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) for leading the way to prevent and solve indoor air quality problems in schools. 

Connecticut Technical High School System of Middletown and Amity Regional School District No. 5 of Woodbridge, were honored recently at EPA's Indoor Air Quality Tools for Schools National Symposium in Washington, D.C.  The EPA created the program to address indoor air quality and health-related problems in school buildings. 

“We are proud of their valuable efforts and commend them on this outstanding accomplishment that demonstrates national leadership in health and safety issues,” Governor Rell said. “The work being done at Amity and in our technical high schools helps protect the health of students, faculty, and staff.  
The Connecticut Technical High School System developed a “Tools for Techs” supplement to EPA program which helps vocational/technical schools and the traditional schools that teach technologies identify and manage pollutant sources found in specialty trade education, such as metal fumes from the welding shop, wood dust from the carpentry shop or chemical vapor from the cosmetology classroom.
The Amity Regional School District was recognized with a National Model of Sustained Excellence Award for addressing mold issues. Since 2006-2007, Amity has developed a plan to respond to indoor air quality complaints. School nurse visits related to asthma have also decreased across the district from 234 in 2002-03 to 2 in 2006-07. 

For more information about the EPA’s Indoor Air Quality Tools for Schools Program, visit www.epa.gov/iaq/schools.  For more information about the Connecticut Technical High School’s ongoing IAQ program, visit www.cttech.org.   
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